
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 2 November 2006 

15. RUTLAND STREET - PROPOSED “NO STOPPING” 
 
 The Board’s approval was sought to extend two sections of existing broken yellow no stopping lines 

on Rutland Street at the Malvern Street intersection. 
 
 The Board resolved that: 
 
 (a) The stopping of vehicles be prohibited at any time on the north-east side of Rutland Street, 

commencing at a point 7.0 metres north of the Malvern Street intersection and extending in a 
northerly direction for a distance of 17.0 metres.  

 
(b) The stopping of vehicles be prohibited at any time on the north-east side of Rutland Street, 

commencing at a point 7.0 metres south of the Malvern Street intersection and extending in a 
southerly direction for a distance of 8.0 metres. 

 
 


